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 Summer School 

Thirteen students attended summer classes with Mrs. Hollaway and Mrs. Rodriguez. 
Eight of those students were fifth or eighth graders that were required to take the third 
administration of the STAAR Reading test. The others attending were recommended by 
either their classroom reading teacher, put in by parent request, or were ESL students 
that did not pass the Reading test. The (3rd) STAAR Reading test was administered to 
5th/8th grade students on June 23rd. The results were not in at the time this report was 
done, but should be here by the Board meeting. A big thanks goes to Mrs. Hollaway and 
Mrs. Rodriguez for preparing and teaching the summer group. Thank you to Mrs. Diane 
Thompson for coordinating the testing for the day, and getting everything prepared to 
meet all the special needs required for the students. J.J. Haberthur, Ivana Sonen, Mrs. 
Hollaway, Mrs. Rodriguez, and Mrs. Pipkin were the teachers that administered tests. 
We appreciate them giving up some of their summer vacation to help out. 

 

 Teaching Staff 

So far, we have two new staff members hired at Sunray Middle School for the 2015-
2016 school year. Casey Lantelme will be our 7th/8th grade Science teacher, and Steven 
Wilkinson is our new band director.   

 

 


